
From: NA.CustomerService@Hyatt.com <NA.CustomerService@Hyatt.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/18/2014 4:29:27 PM
Subject: Bill from your recent stay at Hyatt Regency Crystal City

Attachments: folioxmlg187033262.pdf

Dear Tony Kester,

Thank you for choosing Hyatt Regency Crystal City. It was our pleasure to serve you. Per your request, please find the
attached e-bill for your stay from 09-12-14 to 09-18-14. Should your future travel plans bring you back to Arlington, we hope 
you consider our property for your accommodations.

Best Regards,
Hyatt Regency Crystal City

You are receiving this message because you provided your email address in order to receive messages regarding a
transaction with Hyatt. Because Hyatt considers the privacy and confidentiality of your information important, we use your 
information in accordance with the Hyatt Privacy Policy (located at privacy.hyatt.com)
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